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November 8, 1955

The Board of Trustees, Arkansas State Teachers College, met ±n the President's
office, Arkansas



The Board expressed appreciation to the State Highway Department for the
excellent work'in placing the necessary signs and posts in the proper places
to direct the control of traffic and flefine drives and parking areas on the
campus.

The athletic situation was thoroughly


